
 

 

Tuesday 18th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Strike Action by Members of the National Education Union (NEU) 

I am writing to you about further strike action by the National Education Union (NEU), one of 

the main teaching trade unions. There are two more upcoming strike days planned: 

· Thursday 27th April 2023 

· Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

The NEU has posted a document for parents and carers that explains their reasons for taking 

strike action. It can be found at https://neu.org.uk/media/24511/view if you wish to read it. 

We are currently making plans for how this will affect our school and will write to you as soon 

as possible to let you know which classes will remain open on these days. 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 
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